
 
Transport for NSW  
 

        Subscribe for updates at nswroads.work/gwhmedlow www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Transport for NSW is continuing work 
to prepare for the upgrade of the 
Great Western Highway at Medlow 
Bath, between Railway Parade and 
south of Bellevue Crescent.  

What work are we doing?  
Work on the United Petroleum Service Station 
driveway to relocate utilities includes: 

• Saw cutting the pavement 

• Installing utility conduits across the driveway 

• Operating a vacuum truck 

• Excavation 

When we’ll be working 
In addition to our daytime construction work, we’ll 
be working up to three night shifts starting from 
Monday 14 August, weather permitting. 
Work is expected to be finished by Friday 19 
August. 
Night work hours will be between 6pm and 7am. 

What will this mean for you? 
There will be traffic controllers, traffic barriers, 
lighting and signage in place and you may notice 
noise from machinery and equipment. 
Access to the service station will be closed to the 
public between 11pm and 4am, when the service 
station is closed. We have scheduled our work to 

ensure driveway access is maintained while the 
service station is open between 4am and 11pm. 

Managing our impacts 
We manage our work to minimise impacts to the 
community and the environment.  
This includes: 

• Working at night to enable access into the 
service station during opening hours 

• Installing noise mats around our work areas 
where we can, to reduce noise 

• Turning off machinery when not in use  

• Grouping utility installation to reduce repeat 
trenching works in the area at night 

If there is any way we can support you during 
these works, please let us know. 

Traffic Changes 
A reduced speed limit of 40 km/hr and traffic 
controllers will be in place.  
All road users are advised to follow the directions 
of signs and traffic control and slow down on 
approach.  
For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 
We understand that this work will generate some 
inconvenience and we thank you for your 
patience.  
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Transport for NSW pays respect to the Wiradjuri, Darug and Gundungurra people as the  
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 953 777  

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 853 777, press ‘option 1’ 

gwhmedlow@abergeldie.com 

gwh@transport.nsw.gov.au  

PO Box 334 Parkes, NSW 2870 

Visit the online portal go to  
nswroads.work/gwhmedlow  
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